
Dear Community Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce that our community is seeking 

your valuable input on improvements to our recreational facilities. 

Your feedback is essential in helping us understand the needs and desires of our community 

members. We invite you to participate in our survey, where you can share your thoughts on the 

current facilities and suggest enhancements that would benefit everyone. 

Survey Details: 

• Start Date: [Insert Start Date] 

• End Date: [Insert End Date] 

• Link to Survey: [Insert Link] 

By participating, you will help shape the future of our recreational facilities and ensure they meet 

the needs of our diverse community. We appreciate your time and feedback. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Community Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


